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                         Landmine Monitor Report 2006: Toward a Mine-Free World


SAMPLE ARTICLE

PROGRESS IN MINE ACTION MAY BE JEOPARDIZED BY DECREASING FUNDING More land was demined in 2005 than ever before, but global funding for mine action decreased for the first time, says a new report.
Landmine Monitor Report 2006 says that mine action programs in 2005 demined more than 740km2 of land, an area equal to the size of New York City, and more than in any year since the start of modern demining in the late 1980s.  More than 470,000 landmines, including around 450,000 antipersonnel mines, and more than 3.75 million explosive devices were removed and destroyed. 

Despite this progress, 13 of 29 countries that must clear all landmines in their territory by 2009 or 2010 under international law are not on track.  
“Bosnia and Herzegovina, Cambodia, Yemen and several other countries do not appear to be taking steps to ensure they finish demining by the deadline,” says Ms. Jody Williams.  Ms. Williams won the 1997 Nobel Peace Prize for her work in eradicating landmines.  “The longer countries take to clear these mines, the longer they remain in the ground waiting for innocent civilians to step on them.”
While global use of landmines continued to decrease, three governments continued to use landmines in 2005 – Burma, Nepal and Russia. Non-state armed groups in at least 10 countries used antipersonnel mines.

Despite success in landmine clearance, reported casualties totaled 7,328 in 2005, an increase of 11% from 2004.  Over 80% of new casualties were civilians. The increase was largely due to intensified conflict in countries including Burma/Myanmar, India, Nepal and Pakistan, with Colombia having the highest number of recorded casualties – 1,110.  

The number of mine survivors increases each year, and these survivors often have life-long needs.  Up to 500,000 people alive today have survived a landmine explosion.  Millions more continue to live in mine-affected areas.
The European Commission, United States and eight other major donors decreased their support for mine action in 2005.  In 2005, global mine action funding totaled $376 million, $23 million less than the previous year.  Drastic reductions in mine action funding occurred in Iraq (down $30.9 million, 53%), Afghanistan ($25 million, 27%) and Cambodia ($17.7 million, 43%).
Over three-quarters of the world’s nations have joined the 1997 Mine Ban Treaty.  
“Despite successes in eradicating landmines, much work remains,” says Mr. Paul Hannon of Mines Action Canada.  “Forty countries have not joined the treaty, millions of mines remain to be cleared and thousands of survivors are still waiting for adequate assistance.”
This is the eighth annual report by the International Campaign to Ban Landmines. 

